PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Public notice is hereby given that the Board of Adjustment for the City of Okoboji, lowa will
conduct a public hearing on Tuesday May 29, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. in the Okoboji City Hall to consider
a variance request from Barry J. and Andrea D. Nadler, owners of property at 5707 Lakeshore
Drive. The property is legally described as Lot 2, Okoboji Alexander’s Beach in the City of Okoboji,
Dickinson County, lowa.

Mr. and Mrs. Nadler are requesting a variance to allow for the expansion of an existing
legally non-conforming structure, as stated in Section 14.3 of the City of Okoboji Zoning Ordinance.
Mr. and Mrs. Nadler wish to add a second story to their structure as well as expand the structure
into the rear yard.

Any party of interest may appear in person or by legal counsel to express their views either
in support of or against the granting of the variance. Written comments shall be delivered to the
Office of the City Clerk of the City of Okoboji no later than 4:00 P.M. on the above date.

Michael Meyers
Okoboiji City Clerk



